
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 9th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Welcome back! It is difficult to believe that we are already into the final half 
term of the year. We still have lots of exciting learning and fun to have, not least 
end of year productions, enrichment days and our sports day. The children have 
grown so much over the past year and as we approach the end of year, we begin 
to look forward to the next stage. To prepare for this we have transition sessions 
planned for the children to experience their new class / teachers / peers; this 
helps to reassure and build excitement for the coming year.  
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were shared by 
Lichfield! 

  
Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 

 

 

 
Well done to Nursery, Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 4, who all achieved 
100% attendance this week! What 

a great start to the half term! 

Class Dojo Winners! 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date  Event 

10th – 11th June Multiplication Check for Year 4 pupils 

Monday 16th June  Arts Week 

Wednesday 18th June  KS1 Spelling Bee semi-final @ Anson 

Tuesday 24th June Class 3 trip to Gladstone Pottery Museum 

Thursday 26th June KS2 Spelling Bee semi-final @ Anson 

Tuesday 1st July New nursery visit 

Wednesday 2nd July Class 1 trip to Adventure Street 

Thursday 3rd July Spelling Bee final (online competition) 

Thursday 17th July Sports Day and Colour Run (pm) 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 
 

 

 

 
 
  

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/

